August 24, 2007

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency,
Region 10, Idaho Operations Office
Attention: Carla Fromm

1435 N. Orchard St.

Boise, ID 83706

Chantell Sackett
P.O. Box 425
Nordman, ID 83848

RE: Kalispell Bay, Priest Lake Property

Dear Ms. Fromm:

[ have received your message from August 3, 2007. The message said that based
on my answers to the questionnaire you need to do some additional research and what
were Mike and I going to do with the EPA’s request to remove the fill off our property?

I have as of yet to receive any official notification in writing of any violation at
1604 Kalispell Bay Road, Priest Lake, Idaho. 1 would like to have the following
questions answered.

I would like to request a response from the EPA in writing as to what kind of
research the EPA is doing on the property at 1604 Kalispell Bay Road, Priest Lake.
Idaho.

I would like to request a response from the EPA in writing under who’s
jurisdiction is the property at 1604 Kalispell Bay Road, Priest Lake, Idaho regulated by.

I would like to request a response from the EPA in writing as to a rational reason
why the property at 1604 Kalispell Bay Road. Priest Lake, Idaho needs to be reclaimed.

Property Owner
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